
STATE OF VERMONT 

PROFESSIONAL RESPONSIBILITY BOARD 

In Re:  William Cobb, Esq. 

PRB File Nos. 2020-99 & 2020-103 

NOTICE OF SECOND DAY OF HEARING ON THE MERITS 

Please take notice that, in addition to a first day of remote hearing already noticed to take place 

on October 15, 2021 in the above matter, a second day of remote hearing on the merits issues in the 

above matter will be held in the above-captioned matter on November 1, 2021, commencing at 8:30 

a.m., utilizing Cisco Webex Meetings software.  The Respondent is entitled to be represented by a

lawyer, to cross-examine witnesses, and to present evidence at the hearing.  

An “invitation” link to the hearing will be sent by email to the parties for purpose of accessing 

the hearing.  Please be advised that a computer connection (as opposed to a cell phone application) 

must be utilized by the parties and their respective witnesses to ensure full functionality of the Webex 

software.  In addition, the parties are advised that they will be able to consult, in advance of the merits 

hearing, with a Judicial Branch operations assistant to ensure that the parties and their witnesses are 

able to access the software and that the software is functioning properly. 

  Dated:  September 9th, 2021 

________________________________________________ 

Merrick Grutchfield, Program Administrator 

Professional Responsibility Program 

Distribution: Sarah Katz, Disciplinary Counsel 

Brice Simon, Esq., Counsel for Respondent 

Anthony Iarrapino, Esq., Hearing Panel Chair 

James Murdoch, Esq., Hearing Panel Member 

Scott Hess, Hearing Panel Member 


